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Request: 
 
I am writing to make an open government request for information as provided for under 
the Freedom of Information Act 2000. I would be grateful if you could return this 
information via email and understand that you are required to respond to my request 
within 20 working days of receiving it.  
  
Please find provide information in relation the following: 
  
Additional Allocation (£,000s) 
  

 Of the additional money received by your council as part of the Improved 

Better Care Fund (iBCF) allocation for 2018/19, how much (£,000s) is 

planned to be spent against:  

iBCF allocation for 2018/19 Planned Spending 
(£,000s) 

Meeting adult social care needs  1,892,000 

Reducing pressures on the NHS, 
including supporting more people to be 
discharged from hospital when they are 
ready  

 0 

Ensuring that the local social care 
provider market is supported 

 4,880,688 

 
We have attempted to fit our planned spend into these categories but in reality these are 
all interchangeable. The funding will support social care placement costs. All of our long 
term care is provided externally so this spend will be meeting social care needs and 
supporting the social care provider market. The spend will also reduce pressure on the 
NHS by providing care on discharge from hospital and preventing admissions. 


